M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Jehan M. Ghouse, Purchasing Administrator
DATE:
May 31, 2018
RE:
Low Sodium Hot Pepper Sauce: Request for Proposal (RFP)
The RFP for Low Sodium Hot Pepper Sauce was  opened at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday May 24th, 2018. Holly Buchanan of Food Services and I conducted the opening with no vendors present. One sealed bid was received and evaluated. The sole bidder KHI Foods, Inc., of Burlington Kentucky met all the specifications and criteria on the RFP with pricing as follows: 
	Item
	Estimated 
Quantity (Cases)
	Price Per
Case

	Bulk
	Mild
	40
	$74.91 

	
	Hot
	110
	

	Bottled
	Mild
	230
	$40.61 

	
	Hot
	290
	


The proposal is for 1 year starting August 1, 2018 with the option to renew for 3 additional years.

I recommend that the board accept KHI Foods, Inc., as the vendor for the Hot Pepper Sauce, as presented.
